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Release of Cabinet Paper 

Sub19-0007 
 

 

These documents have been proactively released: 

• 28 May 2019, Report back on Crown Forestry Joint Ventures  
Office of Afforestation Policy, Economic Development Committee  
Te Uru Rākau 

 
The Ministerial briefing was prepared ahead of the final Cabinet paper and uses earlier 
figures current as at 13 February 2019. The final Cabinet paper, as released, uses more up to 
date figures as at 26 March 2019.  (It follows that the title of paragraph 2, table 1 “Pipeline 
of Forestry Joint Ventures” is incorrect and should reflect the later date.) 
 
Joint Venture progress can be viewed on the Te Uru Rākau website:  
https://www.teururakau.govt.nz/funding-and-programmes/forestry/planting-one-billion-
trees/tracking-progress-of-the-one-billion-trees-programme/ 
 
Some of this information would not be appropriate to release. The reasons for redacting this 
information are noted below. 
 
Redaction notations: 

• Privacy) information redacted to protect the privacy of natural persons, including 
that of deceased natural persons. 

• Commercial sensitivity) information redacted as it relates to the commercial details 
of a third party. 

• Free and frank advice) Information redacted to maintain the effective conduct of 
public affairs through the free and frank expression of opinions by or between or to 
Ministers of the Crown or members of an organisation or officers and employees of 
any department or organisation in the course of their duty. 
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